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Tobias, Anthony

From: Dr. Greg Wittig <badellstaff@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 2:12 PM
To: Tobias, Anthony
Cc: g.j.wittig54@gmail.com
Subject: Drinking water for Badell Dental Clinic LLC PWSID# IN2750037
Attachments: HML Water Test LAPORTE JUNE 2020.pdf

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from 
unknown senders or unexpected email. ****  

Hello Anthony,   
 
This is Tracy from Badell Dental Clinic. I received your return voice message today, and I have attached the 
June water sample results to this email. We also just submitted our water sample for July, and when we 
receive these results, should I email them directly to you as well? Our office was closed from March-June 1st, 
therefore we did not perform the water testing due to the Starke County Health Department being closed down 
as well.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you so very much,  
 
Tracy Elliott 
Office Manager 
Badell Dental Clinic LLC  
Knox, IN  
574-772-3666 


